From: Susan Core <susanpcore@gmail.com>

Sent time: 05/10/2020 08:09:26 PM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Millennium project

Dear Ms. Nguyen
I am writing to ask for an extension to the comment period for the Millennium Project, now known as the Hollywood Center

Project. I am not against development in Hollywood, but this oversized project is troubling on so many levels— radically changing
the Hollywood skyline and threatening traffic flow. Its outsized proportion is entirely inappropriate for our neighborhood, and we
cannot let it go through without comment.

Now, during a Pandemic is not the time to move forward.

Please postpone!

Thank you,

Susan Core



